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King V Draft Open for Public Comment 

The King Committee announced on 24 February 2025 that the King V Draft is now available for public 

comment.  

The Institute of Directors of South Africa (“IoDSA”) invites comments on the King V Draft with 

accompanying Glossary and Disclosure Template. 

All comments must be submitted via the online form by close of business on 4 April 2025.  

A virtual information session will be hosted by the IoDSA on Friday, 14 March 2025 at 09h00-11h30. 

Link to the webpage below: 

https://www.iodsa.co.za/page/iodsa-kingv 

For further enquiries email forums@iodsa.co.za. 

The JSE will monitor developments and upon completion of King V consider whether there is any 

impact on the JSE Listings Requirements.  

24 February 2025 

  

 

https://cdn.ymaws.com/www.iodsa.co.za/resource/collection/7DAE15BF-07FA-4922-879E-6788368F5DB4/KingV_glossary.pdf
https://cdn.ymaws.com/www.iodsa.co.za/resource/collection/7DAE15BF-07FA-4922-879E-6788368F5DB4/KingV_Disclosure_Template.pdf
https://www.iodsa.co.za/page/iodsa-kingv
mailto:forums@iodsa.co.za?subject=King%20V%20Code%20Draft

